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Sonja Stout

From: Eve Ryan <ryaneve@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 2:17 PM
To: Sonja Stout
Subject: 2025 Sidewalk Improvement Program District 1 - Comments

Ladies and Gentlemen of the Village Council: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment regarding the Village of Lake Orion Sidewalk 
improvement program.  Please know that my husband and I wish to be good neighbors and are happy to 
do our part to keep Lake Orion the wonderful, pedestrian-friendly community that it is.  We are willing to 
fix/replace any existing hazards abutting our property, and are grateful for the opportunity to do so at a 
discounted rate afforded by group pricing.   
 
I would also like to mention that in addition to the heaving/settling causing hazards, the issue of the 
poorly functioning storm drains is of great concern.  Our sidewalks are often either under inches of mud, 
water or ice, creating a dangerous situation for all pedestrians.  Our sidewalk is often used by young 
students walking to Blanche Sims, and I have witnessed many slipping on the ice, or walking in the road 
to avoid the problem, thus creating another safety concern.  I am hopeful that this issue is one that the 
Village Council is taking under consideration as well.   
 
Thank you again, 
Eve & Tim Ryan 
305 E. Jackson 
  


